BOSCAWEN FIRE DEPARTMENT
Timothy J. Kenney Chief of Department

July 13, 2021

Notice of road closure,
Per NFPA 1, 2015 ed. Chapter 1 sec 1.7.16.1 “Imminent Dangers and Evacuations”™
The Boscawen Fire Department has ordered Closed,

A section of Commercial Street between address number 49 the end of the old tannery building
going towards River Road, will be closed to public traffic.

In consultation with the Boscawen Police Department, Department of Public Works and the town
Administrator it was determined that for public safety the road should be closed. Multiple small
collapses of the old tannery building have occurred recently and the road could be in the

“collapse zone”.

Barricades have been put in place and the road is closed until further notice.

Thank you,

e

Tim Kenney

116 North Main St.

Boscawen NH, 03303

(603) 568-7607

(603) 796-2237
tkenney@townofboscawen.org




